WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 00-58

SUBJECT: Renewal of City Attorney Contract Correspondence Dgi;“ 3‘3“
verified by: 22
REQUESTED BY: Kristie VanGorder

PREPARED BY:; Jamie Newman DATE: March 29, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: April 10, 2000
SUMMARY:

Attached is a letter from the city attorney regarding the renewal of his contract for an
additional three years.

FISCAL IMPACT: X No _ Yes, amount requested: $ Fund:

CLERK’S RECOMMENDED ACTION: Informational purposes only.

Administration Initial: ______6}

Attachments: Letter from Ken Jacobus
Dated: March 23, 2000
Re: Renewal of City Attorney Contract
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LAW OFFICES OF
KENNETH P. JACOBUS, P.C.

425 G STREET. SUITE 920
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501-2140
TELEPHONE (907) 277-3333
FAX (907) 278-4848

March 23, 2000

City of Wasilla
290 East Herning Avenue
- Wasilla AK 99654-7091

Re:  Renewal of City Attorney Contract

Dear Mayor Palin and Council Members,

The City Attorney contract contains a clause pursuant to which the contract may be extended for
an additional three years. This clause was never discussed when the matter came up at a recent

council meeting.

This letter will confirm that I am certainly willing to extend the contract for an additional three
years as provided in the original contract.

The original three years has passed much too fast, and the next three years are going to continue
to be an interesting and exciting time for the City of Wasilla. I would be pleased to continue to

assist the City for another three years.

If you have any particular questions, please let me know.

Very truly yours,






